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Hudson River Sloop
CLEARWATER 1.

112 Market Street, Poughkeepsie, N.Y. 12601 Tel.: 914/454-7673 Fax: 914/454-7953

March 13, 1991

Ann Rychlenski

Community Relations Coordinator
US EPA

REgion 2

26 Federal Plaza

New York, NY 10278

Dear Ms. Rychlenski:

Pursuant to yesterday's Hudson River PCB Steering Committee
meeting, I am requesting the following information from EPA:

- 1988 Interim Guidance for Conducting RI/FS's,

- the list of individuals who have been invited to serve on
the Scientific Advisory Committee,

- the NOAA PNRS for the Hudson Estuary,

- the current EPA guidance documents that will be used to
develop the human health and environmental risk
assessments (listed on page 2-9 of the Phase 1 Work Plan),

- the Hazard Ranking Score for the NPL designation of the
Hudson River, which includes the definition of the
geographic boundaries of the Superfund site.

If there is any difficulty in providing us with any of this
information, please contact me at (914) 454-7673. Thank you for
your help in obtaining this information.

Sincerely,

Bridget "Barclay, :

Chair, Environmental Liaison Group

To restore and protect the Hudson River, its shorelines and related waterways
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